
 

Year 4 Newsletter - Summer 2022 
 Year 4 children and staff 

are looking forward to 

an exciting, busy and 

successful new term. 

This newsletter is to 

keep parents/carers 

informed of some key 

events and information. 

Long hair and jewellery 

It is a rule of the school 

that children do not 

wear or bring jewellery 

to school.  

Also, if your child has 

long hair, it must by tied 

back. If you child does 

not have their hair tied 

back, they will be given 

an elastic band and 

requested to tie it back 

themselves. 

Thank you for your 

support with this. 

Science 

Our Science topic for 

the first half-term in 

summer will be the 

Forces. We will be 

carrying out lots of 

exciting investigations 

and learning about how 

the world around us is 

affected by many 

different forces. 

PE Kit 

Please make sure that 

your child has their PE 

kit in school on Friday 

for the cricket coaching. 

This is led by our cricket 

specialist, Callum. 

School Uniform 

Please make sure that 

your child arrives at 

school dressed in the 

correct uniform. If you 

have lost any items or 

your child has grown out 

of any clothes, please let 

us know as we do have 

some spare uniform that 

is clean and washed that 

you may be able to use. 

 

Wooler Residential Trip. 

Probably the highlight of this term will be the residential 

trip to North Northumberland – 25th-27th May. We will 

be staying at the Wooler Youth Hostel for two nights. 

We will be visiting Alnwick Castle and Gardens, The 

Farne Islands (by boat), Bamburgh Castle and 

Warkworth Castle. This will be a huge adventure for 

our children and we hope that every single one of our 

wonderful pupils will be able to come on this trip. 

 
The Year 4 Times Tables Check test is planned for the week beginning 13th June 
2022 – The back of this newsletter has all of the multiplication tables printed on it. 
Please help your child to prepare for this test. 


